
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

12th October 2023 

 

Secondary School Places for Year 6 pupils 

 

Deadline: Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

As you are no doubt aware, the deadline for secondary school applications is  

31st October. All the information needed to apply can be found here: 

ESCC School Admissions - secondary places 

 

Please remember: 

 Apply on time: Late applications will almost certainly mean you miss out on your 

preferred school 

 Put three choices: If you do not put down three choices and your preferred 

school is full, you will likely be allocated a school out of area 

 Sibling links: having a sibling at a school out of area (eg. Seaford Head, PCS, 

Priory) no longer guarantees a place 

 

If you are thinking of applying for a school out of area (eg. Seaford Head, PCS, Priory) 

please let us know. 

 

Please get in touch if you have any questions – we are very happy to help.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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